
 
 
 

Town of Norris Point 
Discretionary Use Notice 
Blocks with Floating Dock 

27 Harbourview Drive 
 

April 13, 2021 
 

                         
The Town has received an application for the construction of 2 blocks 
with a floating dock located at Civic No. 27 Harbourview Drive.  
 
The proposed development is located in a Environmentally Protected 
Use Zone where this use is listed as a Discretionary use in the Town’s 
Development Regulations.  
 
In accordance with Part II, Regulation 12, of the Town’s Development 
Regulations, Council must provide public notice of such discretionary 
uses. 

 
Any person or persons wishing to make representation in this regard 
should do so, in writing, to be received at the Town Office on or 
before 4:00 pm, April 21, 2021.  
 
 

Town of Norris Point 
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